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Happy Holidays from Post21

As we wrap up another year, we
want to take a moment to
express our deepest gratitude for
all the participants, families, and
staff who make our program so
special. The season is a time to
celebrate the joy of community,
growth, and connection.

We are incredibly proud of the
achievements and progress
made by each person in the
program this year. May this
break bring you peace,
happiness, and time to rest and
recharge. We look forward to
another year of learning,
laughter, and new adventures
together!

Warm wishes and a joyful New
Year from all of us at Post21!

Reminder

Last day of program is December
20 2024. Post21 will be closed
fromm December 23rd 2024 to
January 3 2024. Program will
resume on January 6th 2025

—— .

Upcoming Events

e January 12025 - New Years
Day
e January 6 2025 - Program

reopens
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